

Dedicated to Providing Quality Water & Wastewater Service

OFFICERS

President Lee Renger Director, Division 3

Vice President Joseph M. Bowman Director, Division 4

Secretary Charles Caspary Director, Division 1

Treasurer Barry S. Steinhardt Director, Division 5

MWD Representative Glen Peterson Director, Division 2

John R. Mundy General Manager

Wayne K. Lemieux Counsel

HEADQUARTERS 4232 Las Virgenes Road Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 251-2100 Fax (818) 251-2109

WESTLAKE FILTRATION PLANT (818) 251-2370 Fax (818) 251-2379

TAPIA WATER RECLAMATION FACILITY (818) 251-2300 Fax (818) 251-2309

RANCHO LAS VIRGENES COMPOSTING FACILITY (818) 251-2340 Fax (818) 251-2349

www.LVMWD.com

MEMBER AGENCY OF THE METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA For More Information:

Jeff Reinhardt
818-251-2150

LVMWD Schedules July 30 Board Workshop at Las Virgenes Reservoir in Westlake Village

CALABASAS, CA July 14, 2011 – There will be a special meeting and community workshop conducted by the Las Virgenes Municipal Water District Board of Directors at Las Virgenes Reservoir in Westlake Village on Saturday, July 30 beginning at 9:00 a.m.

The purpose of the public workshop will be to share information and to gather community input on the proposed construction of a 5 million gallon storage tank at the Las Virgenes Reservoir & Filtration Plant site located in the Three Springs community.

The public is welcome to attend this meeting, however, there is no public parking available at the reservoir site. Specially marked busses will pick up passengers along Three Springs Drive and transport them to and from the meeting location. Bus service will begin at 8:00 a.m.

At the meeting, there will be a presentation on the project, discussion of different locations, techniques used to construct the new storage tank and projections on the amount of time needed to complete the project.